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Contact Me 

arieman@gcswave.com 

548-3185  ext. 3142 
 

Friday, September 13                Newsletter #2 

Upcoming Events 

 

MAP testing……………………Sept. 17 and 19 

Notes from Mrs. Rieman 
It’s been another great week! Here are 

some things to know for next week: 

 

• We will be MAP testing on Tuesday 

and Thursday of next week. Help 

your child do their best by getting a 

good night’s sleep and eating a 

good breakfast.  

 

• Math homework books were sent 

home today.  The book is kept at 

home all year, and the weekly 

pages should be torn out and 

turned in on Friday.  See the 

homework box below for the pages 

your child needs to complete.  

These are due on FRIDAY.  They will 

earn Dojo points! 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mrs. Rieman ☺ 

 

 

 
Our Specials Schedule 

• Monday- Music 

• Tuesday- Library 

• Wednesday- Art 

• Thursday- Gym 

• Friday- Music 
 

 

Homework  
1. Study these words at home this week: 

could, how, little, one 

2. Complete pages 1 and 2 in the math 

book. Tear it out and turn it in by 

Friday for Dojo points!  

3. Read something you enjoy every 

night!  

 

What We’ve Been Learning: 

Reading: We have been books about 

classroom rules, how to be respectful, and 

treating ourselves and others with respect.   

Spelling: We have taken several assessments 

to see how many sounds and words the 

students remembered from last year.  We will 

be reviewing 1st grade concepts for a couple 

of weeks and then get into 2nd grade words.  

Writing: We are starting to write personal 

narratives.  

Math: We started the year with reviewing 2-

digit place value.  This week we started 3-digit 

place value.  See the homework box below 

for pages to complete to practice these skills 

at home. 

Social Studies: This week we learned about 

Patriot Day.  We remembered the heroes of 

September 11 and read stories about that 

day. 


